
Flight delay information

2021 17 November

Dear passengers!

We informed you, that some flights scheduled for today, November 17, are delayed
due to worsening weather conditions. In this regard, we remind you, that all
passengers will be informed about flight delays by the Contact center of “Uzbekistan
Airways” JSC.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused!

Telegram: t.me/uzbekistanairways
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